
Oak Park

Members of the Plan Commission

Village of Oak Park

December 11, 2018

RE: Village Impact Review

Dear Members of the Plan Commission:

I have reviewed the proposed high school garage development to be located at 505 Washington
Boulevard along Scoville Avenue by Fenwick Catholic High School. Pursuant to my review on December
I, 2018, I have determined that the development proposal will not have a negative impact on the Fire

Department.

Sincerely,

Tho as Ebsen

Fire Chief, Village of Oak Park



Oak Park

Members of the Plan Commission

Village of Oak Park

December 11, 2018

RE: Village Impact Review

Dear Members of the Plan Commission:

I have reviewed the proposed high school garage development to be located at 505 Washington

Boulevard along Scoville Avenue by Fenwick Catholic High School. Pursuant to my review on

December 11, 2018, I have determined that the development proposal will not have a negative impact

on the Police Department.

Sincerely,

LaDon Reynolds

Acting Police Chief, Village of Oak Park


